
NEW D.A.R.E. OFFICER ADAM GEYER 

 
Shown above from left to right is: Chief Donald Bruce Campbell, D.A.R.E. Officer Adam Geyer, and Town of 

Newburgh Supervisor Gil Piaquadio at Town Hall. 

 

At the Town of Newburgh Town Board Meeting on March 9, 2020, Officer Adam Geyer was 

introduced as the new Drug Assistance Resistance Education (D.A.R.E.) Officer in the Town of 

Newburgh’s Police Department. 

 

Supervisor Piaquadio congratulated Officer Geyer on his new role. 
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